
NEWSLETTER 
Monday 7th April 2025  

Infant and Junior discos - more details soon 

 

 

 

Another record breaking Elfridge’s! 

On 28 March, children chose presents for Mother’s Day ably  

assisted by our elves.  A record breaking 370 gifts were sold 

with all profits going to the PTA to benefit your children.  

Thank you to Head Elf Claire Butlin and her band of merry 

helpers.  We hope you liked your presents!                                

If you would like to help in future, please email 

boldmere.pta@gmail.com  

Inconsiderate park-

ing on Cofield Road 

The school recently            

approached the PTA to fund 

some additional signs to go 

around the bend on the double 

yellow lines on Cofield Road. 

These signs are to prevent 

parents from parking in      

dangerous places which may   

impede access for emergency 

vehicles if needed.  The    

double yellows do not deter 

parents hence the signs. 

Whilst the PTA is always glad 

to provide funds, it is a shame 

that instead of funds going 

towards experiences, books or 

iPads that will benefit many 

children, the funds are instead 

being diverted to help a few 

inconsiderate parents make 

better choices when parking 

that currently ignore existing 

signage and laws.  Please   

respect the signs and do not 

park on the bend. 

 

Joke of the week 

What kind of story does 

an Easter bunny love?  

One with a hoppy ending! 

Following the success of previous years we will be holding discos led 

by PJ the DJ.  Tickets will be on sale in due course and dates are: 

Thursday 15 May 

Years 3 & 4: 3.30 - 4.30pm 

Years 5 & 6: 4.45- 5.45pm 

Tuesday 20 May 

Nursery/ reception: 3.30 - 4.30pm  

Years 1 & 2: 4.45 - 5.45pm 

The PTA would like to wish everyone a very happy Easter break 


